
Stang, Annette

From: Stang, Annette
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 3:48 PM
To: 'Rose, Dan (DEMA)'
Cc: Murray, Maureen (DEMA); Paul, Arthur (DEMA); Rivera, Sandra (DEMA); Milligan, Patricia
Subject: RE: Question re: KI

Hi Dan,

Okay, thank you for the updated contact information. I will contact you prior to the delivery date. Please feel
free to contact myself or Trish if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Annette

Annette M. Stang, EP Analyst
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
DPR/EP/IIRIB
Two White Flint North (T-3B46M)
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20855
301 -415-2918
Annette.Stang(a)nrc.qov

From: Rose, Dan (DEMA) [mailto: Dan.Rose()state.de.usl
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 3:35 PM
To: Milligan, Patricia
Cc: Murray, Maureen (DEMA); Paul, Arthur (DEMA); Rivera, Sandra (DEMA); Stang, Annette
Subject: RE: Question re: KI

Trish - Thank you! We certainly appreciate your help. Janet is now enjoying retirement, so if you ever need to get in
contact with the DEMA REP Section you can reach out to either myself, Arthur or Maureen (in the cc field above).

Annette - the Delaware Emergency Management Agency would like to participate in the KI replenishment program.
The tablets can be sent to me at the address listed in the email signature below. Please let me know if you need any
other information.

Thanks again-

Dan

Daniel A. Rose
Delaware Emergency Management Agency
165 Brick Store Landing Road
Smyrna, DE 19977
(302)659-2231
(302)659-6855 fax
dan.rose(.state.de.us

From: Milligan, Patricia [mailto: Patricia.Milliaan nrc.aov1
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:23 PM



To: Rose, Dan (DEMA)
Cc: Murray, Maureen (DEMA); Paul, Arthur (DEMA); Rivera, Sandra (DEMA); Stang, Annette
Subject: RE: Question re: KI

Hi Dan
We sent out an email in early March but we sent it to Janet. Is she no longer with DEMA?

Annette Stang is coordinating our replenishment. I have cc'd Annette on this email.

Thanks for contacting us. I apologize any confusion as it is NRC's intent to replenish.

Trish

From: Rose, Dan (DEMA) [mailto:Dan.Rose(@state.de.us1
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:18 PM
To: Milligan, Patricia
Cc: Murray, Maureen (DEMA); Paul, Arthur (DEMA); Rivera, Sandra (DEMA)
Subject: Question re: KI

Hello Patricia-

As part of our Radiological Emergency Preparedness Program, the Delaware Emergency
Management Agency (in conjunction with the Delaware Division of Public Health)
conducts annual KI distribution sessions in various locations throughout the 10-mile EPZ
surrounding the Salem-Hope Creek Nuclear Generating Stations. This is very popular
program and is always well-received by EPZ residents here in Delaware.

The only concern that we have is that our current stockpile of 130mg tablets will expire in
2014.

Is the NRC still maintaining responsibility for the KI program? If so, how can DEMA go
about replenishing our current stockpile?

Any information you can provide would be greatly appreciated. Thanks very much-

Dan

Daniel A. Rose
Delaware Emergency Management Agency
165 Brick Store Landing Road
Smyrna, DE 19977
(302)659-2231
(302)659-6855 fax
dan.rosec.state.de.us
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